Queens Harbour Yacht Club, Inc.
Jacksonville, Florida

September 20, 2021

Mr. Kenny Baxley
Kennybmusiclive

Kenny,

Thank you for your outstanding music performance during our Annual Moon Light Mingle held on
Sunday evening, September 19 at Queens Harbour. This was our premier fall social event for our
members, and your vast repertoire of music kept our 100+ attendees dancing well into the night. You
stayed actively engaged with your audience and played the perfect songs to match the changing tempo
of the evening.

Our event was an enormous success, and our members told all their friends about your performance
and the fun they had during the evening. On the next Monday morning | received a substantial number
of messages from Queens Harbour residents wanting to join the Yacht Club. What a surprise!

We look forward to scheduling you again for future events and | welcome inquiries from any new
businesses or organizations considering contracting your musical services.

Respectfully,

CHund ) —

Paula Brown Gibson

Commadore

Queens Harbour Yacht Club, Inc.

Tel: (904) 412-2902

General Email: QueensHarhour.YC@gmail.com

Visit Our Facebook Page: https://www.facebook.com/QueensHarbourYachtClubofFlorida
Visit our Official Website: https://queensharbouryc.com

Queens Habrour Yacht Club is a Private Not for Profit Organization



